
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The City of SeaTac and Recology CleanScapes has scheduled 

a Community Open House regarding global changes in 

recycling for Thursday, August 9, 2018 at 5:30 PM. A 

quorum of the Council may be present. The open house will 

be held at SeaTac City Hall Council Chambers Room 105, 

4800 South 188th Street, SeaTac, WA 98188. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


